PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that Cameron Appraisal District is seeking
sealed proposals to provide HOMESTEAD EXEMPTION VERIFICATION
SERVICES for its location in San Benito, Texas. For all interested parties,
please refer to:

Proposal No: Type:
HEV2023 Homestead Exemption Verification Services
Project 2023

Proposal packets may be obtained at our office:
2021 Amistad Dr.
San Benito, Texas 78586
(956) 399-9322

“Sealed Proposals” due by May 5, 2023 by 4:00 p.m. in order to be
considered. Proposal details may be found on our website at www.
cameroncad.org

For further information, contact Richard Molina at (956) 399-9322, Monday
through Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

Cameron Appraisal District is an “Equal Opportunity Employer”




